Welcome to the 2018 Under Age Drivers (UAD)!!! 

(A youth disc golf league)

What:      
Disc Golf! The fastest growing, life-long sport in America!  Please see the back of this page for more detailed information.  

Who:
Students age 7ish-15ish (2nd grade-9th grade) – and their parents (if they wish)
Where:   
Raintree Park, south of Wattles on the west side of John R.  Meet at hole 1 just past the red building.
When:    
Saturday or Sunday Mornings!  10:30 check-in, 10:45 players’ meeting, 11:00 tee-off 

                                                                                     (should be done by 12:30)

June 3*, 10*, 16, 23, 30      
July 7, 14, 21, 28

     August 4, 11, 18, 25

September 1, 9*, 16*, 23*, 30*                      October 7*     *=Sunday League Day

    League Awards and Tournament Saturday October 20 @ Civic Center Park, Auburn Hills
Cost:
    
$10 membership fee (one time only) and $1 per week.  
                 (Bag Tag & League Disc included in membership)

100% of money collected goes toward UAD and end of year Tournament
Format:   
One handicapped division.  Players do NOT have to be there every week in order to 

                            participate.  Show up when you are able!!  
Skill:
All skill levels are welcome.  Players are grouped together to help learn, this is why the league has a handicap system – everyone has a chance to win.

Prizes:    
Top scores will win donated discs plus longest drive & putt, & closest to the pin!
Weather:
We play in ALL weather, the only exception is lightning, please dress accordingly!
Equipment:
Players and parents can borrow discs until they have their own.  Both new and used discs are always available for purchase at league.  Don’t forget that discs will be awarded weekly for top scores in each division!

Organizers:
Scott Burnham – Teacher and experienced disc golf player


Steve Farmer-Former UAD player
Parents:
Parents are encouraged to play and participate in bag tag challenges (against the other adults).  However, if a parent chooses to watch from the car that is fine, but this is not a drop-off activity.  You must notify us if you are leaving, this is not a school-sponsored event.
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Throw it straight!  Questions??

Scott Burnham:      itsyourmove@icloud.com

586-612-9275
Our Website!  www.UnderAgeDrivers.weebly.com 

Remind!-Sign up here….text @dguad to #81010
Check out at the national organization www.pdga.com



What is Disc Golf?

Disc golf is played much like traditional golf. Instead of a ball and clubs, however, players use a flying disc, or Frisbee® The sport was formalized in the 1970's, and shares with "ball golf" the object of completing each hole in the fewest number of strokes (or, in the case of disc golf, fewest number of throws). A golf disc is thrown from a tee area to a target which is the "hole". The hole can be one of a number of disc golf targets; the most common is an elevated metal basket. As a player progresses down the fairway, he or she must make each consecutive shot from the spot where the previous throw has landed. The trees, shrubs, and terrain changes located in and around the fairways, provide challenging obstacles for the golfer. Finally, the "putt" lands in the basket and the hole is completed. Disc golf shares the same joys and frustrations of traditional golf (ball), whether it's sinking a long putt or hitting a tree halfway down the fairway. There are few differences, though. Disc golf rarely requires a greens fee, you probably won't need to rent a cart, and you never get stuck with a bad "tee time." It is designed to be enjoyed by people of all ages, male and female, regardless of economic status.

Who Plays Disc Golf?

Disc golf can be played from school age to old age, making it the one of the greatest lifetime fitness sports available. Specially-abled and disabled participate, giving them the opportunity to take part in a mainstream activity. Because disc golf is so easy to learn, no one is excluded. Players merely match their pace to their capabilities, and proceed from there. The Professional Disc Golf Association, with over 14,000 members, is the governing body for the sport, and sanctions competitive events for men and women of every skill level from novice to professional. Permanent disc golf courses are found in countries worldwide, as well as throughout the United States.

Where do I play?

Many city parks have golf courses already set up. Most are free to play as often as you like. Disc golfers who do not have the benefit of a permanent disc golf facility in their area often "make up" courses in nearby parks and green spaces.  Go to PDGA.com for a course directory.

Why should I play?

The ongoing fitness boom finds more and more people taking up recreational activities in an effort to improve health and quality of life. Disc golf provides upper and lower body conditioning, aerobic exercise, and promotes a combination of physical and mental abilities that allow very little risk of physical injury. Concentration skills increase by mastering shots and negotiating obstacles. Players of limited fitness levels can start slowly and gradually increase their level of play as fitness improves. Scheduling is also flexible; a round takes one to two hours, and may be played alone, eliminating the difficulty of scheduling tee times. And as in traditional golf, disc golfers find themselves "hooked;" increasing the likelihood of frequent participation. Disc golf offers year-round fitness, even in rain or snow. Perhaps the greatest attribute of the sport is the expense - or rather, the lack of it. A professional quality disc can cost less than $10, and it only takes one for basic play.

And, of course, there's the sheer fun of the game - no matter what your age or skill level!

Play Disc Golf - The Sport of the FUTURE!!! 

UnderAgeDrivers 2018
Student Name:
_____________________________________
Fall 2018 Grade:______

School: ____________________________

Parent Name: ____________________________
Phone:______________________



Email:__________________________________________





Please print clearly!  Thanks!!

UnderAgeDrivers 2018
Dear Parents,

Please note that while Mr. Burnham is employed by Utica Community Schools, this league is not sponsored by UCS.  We cannot be responsible for each and every child that shows up.  Your child will be playing at a public park and we do not guarantee 100% supervision.  Myself and other adults, will do the best we can, but on nicer days, there are many more kids and other players that show up.  If you must leave during league play, please make arrangements for supervision of your child(ren) with a parent who is staying.  Please make sure that we have your cell phone number so we can contact you in case of an emergency.

I understand that I need to have 100% supervision for my child and I relieve Mr. Burnham or any other adult helper of all liability.

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________

Parent’s Signature: ___________________________________Date:________________

